PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

From: To
The Deputy Registrar (Colleges), The Principal,
Panjab University, Guru Nanak College of Education,
Chandigarh-160014. Malerkota Road, Near Dehlon, Vill
Gopalpur, Ludhiana-141118

By Post/E-mail

No. Misc. /A-3/__bY[S ' Dated_ *] / 6 & /2022

Subject: To consider for grant of temporary extension of affiliation for subject/course i.e. (i)
B.Ed. -1 & II (150 seats) (ii) M.Ed. -I & II (50 seats) for the session 202 1-22.

Dear Sir /Madam,

Kindly refer to your letter No. GNCE/4366 dated 21.09.2020 on the subject cited
above.

This is to inform you that the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor in exercise of the
authorization given by the Senate in its meeting dated 13.02.2022 and on the
recommendations of the Affiliation Committee meeting dated 26.05.2022 has granted
temporary extension of affiliation for B.Ed. -I & II (150 seats) (ii) M.Ed. -I & II (S0 seats) for
the session 2021-22 to your college subject to appointment of one Professor, one Associate
Professor and two Assistant Professors for M.Ed course and seven Assistant Professors for
B.Ed course on regular basis within three months from the date of issue of letter failing
which the registration return of the students will not be accepted in first year course of
B.Ed for the session 2022-23.

Yours Faithfully,

Deputy Registrar (Colleges)



